NOTICE TO ALL SNOW BIRDS

The office would like to remind anyone leaving for the
winter months that your forwarding address 1s needed in
order for you to receive all mailings from the
W.P.O.A/WR.W.S.D. office.

Please fill out the following form and
return it to the office before your departure.

NAME

ADDRESS

DEPARTURE DATE

RETURN DATE

FORWARDING ADDRESS

WINTER PHONE NUMBER

EMERGENCY CONTACT PERSON

EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER

Deliver/Mail to:

WPOA/WRWSD

1 Waynoka Drive
Sardinia, OH 45171




